Fencing Confederation of Asia

November 26, 2015

P OBSERVATION TESTS

This is to announce that the Federation Internationale D’Escrime, FIE, has scheduled a P-
Observation Tests to be conducted in conjunction with the 2016 Asian Juniors and Cadet
Fencing Championships to be held in the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia and Bahrain. The
schedules will be as follows:

February 20 and 21, 2016 in Dammam, Saudi Arabia

- For Male referees in Epee and Saber

February 25 and 26, 2016 in Manama, Bahrain

- For Male referees in Foil
- For Female referees in Foil, Epee and Saber

The following conditions must be observed:

1. Only referees with P- licenses earned from previous FIE Referees Exam will be
allowed to participate in the scheduled P Observation Tests

2. Interested P-license referees must announce in writing (letter, fax, email) to the

FIE Headquarters in Lausanne their request to be observed, no later than January

20, 2016.

The request must show the weapon in which the P referees shall be observed

No request will be accepted after the deadline set above

No observation fee is required

Participating P referees must make and cover their own travel and

accommodation expenses

7. In each P observation session, there must be a minimum of 10 and a maximum of
20 candidates (all weapons included). If after the deadline, these conditions are
not met, the FIE will have the right to cancel the P Observation session or to
refuse entries.
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Interested P-license referees from Asia and Oceania are requested to be guided by the

above guidelines.
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